
MidAmerican Energy Company 
P.O. Box 657 
Des Moines, Iowa 50306-0657 
T: (515) 281-2990 
F: (515) 242-4398 
E: Gretchen.Kraemer@midamerican.com 

December 31, 2024 

By: E-Filing – Docket Filing 

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen  
Executive Director  
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol Ave.  
Pierre, SD 57501  

Subject: Docket No. NG24-____ Petition for Deferred Accounting Treatment 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

MidAmerican Energy Company (MidAmerican) hereby submits the enclosed Petition for Deferred 
Accounting Treatment for costs incurred in mitigation of the McCook Lake flooding in June of 
2024. MidAmerican has provided supporting materials documenting the costs incurred. 
MidAmerican seeks Commission approval to defer accounting of these extraordinary costs. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (515) 281-2990 or 
Gretchen.Kraemer@midamerican.com. All correspondence regarding this matter should also be 
directed to me. 

Sincerely, 

 /s/ Gretchen Kraemer 

Gretchen Kraemer 

Senior Attorney 

Attachment 


